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Olney Middle School is committed to creating and sustaining a safe, positive and 
inclusive environment for all pupils, staff and parents/carers. We believe that all pupils, 
staff and parents/carers have the right to be protected from bullying and abusive 
behaviour. We are a caring school with a clear philosophy based on ensuring children 
are ready, respectful and safe and we aim to educate children appropriately so that 
incidents of bullying do not take place while children are in our care.  If bullying is 
suspected or reported, the incident will be dealt with immediately by the member of staff 
who has been approached   
 
This is extracted from the Behaviour for Excellent Teaching and Learning Policy where 
further details of the school’s anti-bullying procedures can be found. 

 


